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Young, Bernie C

From: Pinellas County Clerk of the Circuit Court and Comptroller 
<noreply@mypinellasclerk.org> on behalf of noreply@mypinellasclerk.org

Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 2:20 PM
To: Comments, BCC Agenda

CAUTION:    This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open attachments 
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe. 

Live Form 

Topic BCC Meeting Clarification 

BCC Agenda Date 5-1-2020 

Your Stand on the Issue Support 

Comments 

I was called upon to speak but had a poor connection. I apologize. I 
was told to submit my comments via this page. I am the 
Secretary/Treasurer of the St. Petersburg Civitan Club and manage 
the Civitan Beach House at 18604 Gulf Blvd Indian Shores FL. We 
are a non profit organization supporting folks with developmental 
disadvantages. The Civitan Beach House is a members only venue 
that we also rent out to the public for weddings, Celebrations of Life 
etc. Sheriff Gualtieri commented that community centers are ok to 
be open and also country clubs that serve food. My question is can 
we allow events and member access as long as they don't exceed the 
25% capacity limit and abide by all other social distancing 
guidelines? It seems as we fit what he was talking about. Please 
clarify. Thank you! 

Citizen Name Lauren Heckert 

Address 
13032 Forest Dr  
Seminole, FL 33776  
United States 

Phone 717-5429663 

Email lauren.heckert@gmail.com 

 


